Environmental Scrutiny Committee Work programme

February 2004

	Topic
	Action
	Contact Officer/invitees

	16 February, 2004
	
	

	Reducing Waste and Recycling
	Presentation of the Greater Manchester Waste Management strategy and the progression of commercial recycling by David Tinker. A general update for members in respect of recycling and where the authority stands in respect of work undertaken, partnership arrangements and future plans. This will provide members with base information prior to the meeting in April where retailers, other relevant bodies and community representatives will be invited.
	Linda Sharples

Dave Tinker

	Document Imaging System
	A report outlining the document imaging system and how this can help to reduce the use of paper within Development Services. Once this system has been introduced, it would be useful for members to monitor how this is working along with any impacts on the office accommodation due to less space required for filing and recycling and waste.
	David Jolley

	Water voice Report
	This document to be discussed by members in respect of the previous meeting with the Utilities, to raise any further issues that the committee may want to explore in respect of this at the future meeting with the utilities
	Linda Sharples

	March, 2004
	
	

	Train Stations
	From previous work undertaken there were two visits outstanding. A visit to be arranged to one of the train stations, to identify current issues. Contact to be made with the relevant person for an update on previous comments that were fed back to the company by scrutiny.
	Linda Sharples

	April, 2004
	
	

	Recycling and Waste Management
	Invitation to local retailers to attend the meeting, to discuss action being taken in terms of recycling and waste management and the conflict arising from the income to the Council in progressing recycling. Also looking at future ways of working together with relevant partners. Interested parties to have been invited including members of the public to be invited to the meeting. 


	Dave Tinker

Linda Sharples

	May, 2004
	
	

	United Utilities
	Representatives from the Utilities to be invited back to Scrutiny to discuss issues raised and progress on new ways of working together and the proposed business plan, this will be a final opportunity for the Council to comment on the plan.


	Nigel Powell

Linda Sharples

	Work programme
	Members to review what they feel has worked well within the programme and identify how this is to be taken forward.


	Russell Bernstein

	June 2004
Setting the work programme
	Members to look at the issues outstanding for the forthcoming work programme, along with those that have been raised by Directorates and plan the future work programme
	Linda Sharples

	September, 2004
	
	

	Conservation

Tree Protection Orders
	There is currently an issue with areas that are classed as conservation areas due to a lack of budgets for maintenance. Research by scrutiny into this issue and identifying best practice from other authorities would help establish the way forward.

A meeting could be arranged to invite representative of interested parties, along with another authority who has been scored as Excellent or Good to establish how they are dealing with this issue. This could also tie in with Housing in terms of open spaces and the urban and open space strategy. 

There has been some criticism of how the authority deals with this issue in respect of highways and tree protection orders.
	Bill Taylor

Linda Sharples

Richard Wynne

	Outstanding issues
	
	

	Housing Inspection Report
	This is to come back to scrutiny with an invite to members of the parent board to discuss how the issues highlighted are taken forward and monitored by scrutiny over the forthcoming year
	Gary Rearden

	Reality Checks
	Do members want to continue with this way of working and carry out further reality checks next year, discussion to take place.


	Linda Sharples

	Pollution
	The committee would like to look at the issues such as pollution in respect of the proposed widening of the M60.


	Linda Sharples

	Development Services

Rethinking Construction
	New ways of working with partners will be put into place from June of next year. Once this has been in place then members could assess the effectiveness of the new ways of working
	Bill Taylor

Mike Collier

Linda Sharples

	Environmental Services

Grounds Maintenance Best Value Review


	Monitoring of the Best Value Improvement Plan which would be available between May and June.

(May 2004)
	Dave Tinker 

Linda Sharples

	Street Scene
	This is a cross directorate issue and could also be a way of involving members of the public in future.
	Dave Tinker

	Neighbourhood Management
	This model is currently being implemented and it would be worthwhile for scrutiny to assess the effectiveness of this.
	Dave Tinker

	The Parks for People Strategy
	The draft paper in respect of Parks is to come to scrutiny, probably in May or June, 2004.
	Dave Tinker


	Chair
	Roger Lightup
	

	Assistant Director
	Russell Bernstein
	793 3530

	Scrutiny Support Officer
	Linda Sharples
	793 3324


Date of next meeting:
Monday, 16th February, 2004
 

Council recess from 22nd July to 18 August 2004
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